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"Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the
world. Indeed, it's the only thing that ever has."  Margaret Mead
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 May 12, 2021 



Restoring Chesebro Creek 



Honorable Mayor and City Council, 



PRISMM encourages the City of Agoura Hill to reconsider burying Chesebro Creek during constructoion of the new Linear Park but, instead, restore the Creek in keeping  with the AVSP.   



The likely reason the Plan called for restoration of the creek was to maintain the rural feel that is such a big part of  Agoura Hills. A creek in the linear park with running water, lined by trails for pedestrians and equestrians fits right in with the quaint environment the AVSP repeatedly states as its creative purpose.   





Respectfully,



Rae Greulich
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